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Good morning Members.

Annual General Meeting

Yesterday it was bought to my attention that the proxy form and Annual
report did not attach to the AGM Notice. This was my first time using the
new email platform and it seems I have not correctly linked those
documents. My apologies for any inconvenience caused.

Here are the links to the Proxy Vote Form, and to the Annual Report.

The proxy vote form was included in the body of the email, however this link
will make it easier for you to complete.

The Annual Report was sent out to all members last year, however if you
didn’t see that email or require a new copy please follow the link above.

New Location

This is also an opportune time to notify members that our lease at 32 Burton
St was due to expire in March, and we have been very fortunate to find a
new location in Crawley. We will be sharing with another small not for profit
group, Nature Play WA.

The past 2 years at Nulsen/PeopleKind have been extremely valuable to the
association. We have formed valuable partnerships with the teams here and
are extremely grateful to Gordon Trewern and his whole team for the support
provided to DSWA over the last two years.

The new address is Cygnet Hall, 17 Hackett Drive Crawley.
We are currently working on a new phone system and will advise members
before the move of the new phone number.

With regards
Cassandra

Cassandra Hughes

Chief Executive Officer

T| 0432 407 527
ceo@downsyndromewa.org.au
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